
From: Anita Burck  
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 11:32 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: 1919 Wayne, Ann Arbor, MI 
 
I agree w/my good friend, Vivian Johnson, that we should not discriminate and 
should support the Jesuits in their right to have 6 Jesuit priests living in a 7 
bedroom house at 1919 Wayne. 
Anita Burck 
2624 Bedford Rd 
Ann Arbor, MI  48104 
 


